
 

                                                              

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe 

Dover, Kent, CT15 6SS 

Telephone: (01304) 852639 

Fax:            (01304) 853671 
e-mail:secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk 

www.stmargaretsprimary.co.uk 

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe Primary School on Facebook 

@stmargaretscp on Twitter 

  
 

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER: 

Ms Helen Comfort 

(B.A.Ed.Hons, NPQH)   

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL: 

Mrs Rachel Hindle 

(B.A.Hons, PGCE, M.A.Ed) 

 
 
 
 

4th December 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Year 3, 
 
It is great to have Mrs Geere back to work, live and in the classroom.  
 
I’m sure you would agree with me that the Zoom calls have worked well but are not the same as 
having Mrs Geere back in person. 
 
Thank you for your support over the last few weeks and do continue to use the class 3 email address 
c.class3@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk if you would like to contact Mrs Geere. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Hindle 
Head of School 
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